
 
April 21, 2020 

 

Hello Kindergarten Friends! 

 

Suzy here, I hope you are all having a fun week staying at home with 

your families! I have had a really fun week, I rode my new bike and I 

played soccer in the backyard with my sister!  

 

Yesterday my mom let me fingerpaint! It was so much fun until my 

sister wanted to fingerpaint, too. I needed all the colors I was using to 

make beautiful flowers in my picture. I saw that she started to look 

sad and Mom looked angry. Do you know what I did? I solved that 

problem on my own because I remembered that peacemakers always 

share. I decided to share my paints with her so she could fingerpaint, 

too. It was more fun when we were able to fingerpaint together.  

 

I felt proud because I solved that problem all on my own by sharing. 

What are some things you like to share?  

 

Later that day I watched a YouTube video about Elmo sharing cookies! 

You should watch it too. Elmo was being a peacemaker! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KTFJ9gjfAXg&t=23s 

 

I can’t wait to catch up next week! 

Your friend, Suzy 
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